
 

A d d  t o  y o u r  d i a r y :  

P h o t o  C o m p e t i t i o n  
Submission deadline:  
6th February 2022 

With memories of tinsel, over-eating and novelty jumpers fading quickly, all 

thoughts have turned to the year ahead in PTA land. We’re hoping to run 

some great and varied events that will not only raise money for the school 

but also bring us all together as a school community. See below for details 

about the upcoming photo competition. 

 

But before Mariah, Wizard, Elton and Ed (was it just us that loved that song 

this year!?) is banished from our inner radio station for another 11 months or 

so, there’s one more festive task we need to do… We owe you all a massive 

thank you for the incredible support of our Christmas Fayre. We were blown 

away by the generous donations and it was so wonderful to see everyone 

enjoying some festive cheer together.  

 

Best of all, you raised over £1300 for the school! We’re planning to put that 

money towards some much anticipated equipment, including additional 

scooter/bike racking that will help encourage the children to keep active and 

some lovely sofas and giant cushions for the classrooms, designed to create 

an even more comfortable learning environment.  

H a p p y  N e w  Y e a r  F o l k s !  

F R I E N D S  O F  

S P R I N G F I E L D  

P T A  N E W S L E T T E R  



A  b i g  

t h a n k   

y o u  
Here is just a quick throwback to the  brilliant 

Christmas Fayre in December. We just wanted 

to say a HUGE thank you to every parent and 

helper that made the fayre possible, and     

made it such a magical experience for              

the children most importantly! 





G e t  i n  t o u c h  
Catch any of us in the playground – we’re always happy to chat. 

PTA Whatsapp group. Just request an add from Mrs Kosla in school,  

Or email us: pta@springfieldschool.co.uk  

 

V a l e n t i n e ’ s  P h o t o  C o m p e t i t i o n !  

 

 

W H A T  D O E S  Y O U R  C H I L D  R E A L L Y  L O V E ?  
 

That’s what we’re hoping to find out with our exciting photo competition! 

 

In celebration of Valentine’s Day, we’re asking the children to capture an image that means ‘Love’ to them. Whether it’s 

toys, pets, food or family… we have no doubt that they’ll present some really imaginative pictures! 

 

The competition will be judged by our very own Springfield parent governor and photographer, Kt Banwell and the best 

images will be displayed for the whole school to see in our Valentine’s playground gallery on the 14th Feb. One image 

from each class will be selected as overall winners that will receive a prize. 

 

It costs just £1 per image to enter and photos can be emailed to pta@springfieldschool.co.uk, with ‘Photo’ as the email    
subject. Be sure to include your child’s name and class in the email. You can enter as many images as you like, as long as 

they are sent in before midnight on the 6th February. Please put the correct amount of cash for payment in an           
envelope with your child’s name and class on it and return to school in the book bag or to a class teacher. If any people 
appear in a photo, you must get their permission before entering that image into the competition.  
 

We can’t wait to get an insight into the minds of our children! We’ve no doubt that they’ll make us cry laughing, while 

also melting our hearts! 
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V o l u n t e e r  R e a d i n g  M e n t o r s   

u r g e n t l y  n e e d e d !  

As reading is such a vital part of all children’s learning at Springfield, we are eagerly looking for some parent and carer      
volunteers to spare an hour or so, to listen and support children reading, either 1:1 or in small groups. So if you have          
any time spare, we would love to hear from you! And your time would be invaluable. Subject to a DBS check.   
 

pta@springfieldschool.co.uk  
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